
Public Notice 

 

The License Card Production facility is experiencing a huge backlog with the driver’s license card 

productions since 11 July 2018. This has affected the turnaround time for licence card delivery. 

Applicants must before coming to collect their cards contact 015-307 8151/2/3 to check if their cards have 

arrived.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience. 

 

Greater Tzaneen Municipality Management 

 


